PARKS & RECREATION

2027 Lumpkin Road
Augusta, GA 30906

Memorandum
TO: Geri Sams, Director — Procurement
FROM: Maurice McDowell, Director — Parks & Recreation-
DATE: August 15, 2023

SUBJECT: RFQ 23-167 — Recommendation of Award

Through the evaluation process, the Parks & Recreation Department has identified four qualified
candidates for the next phase of the process.

1 Associated Space Design ASDSKY - 383 Points
2 Marc Moulton — 361.5 Points
3 Gregory Johnson Fine Art — 322 Points

Metal Specialists of Augusta, Inc. — 322 Points

Instead of applying a tie breaker for the two companies in third position, the Greater Augusta
Arts Council, with concurrence of the Parks & Recreation Department recommended to allow all
four qualified firms to proceed to the next phase, which was approved by the Procurement
Department.

The Greater Augusta Arts Council has sufficient funds allocated in contingency to cover any
additional expense that the fourth vendor may create.

Based on the information provided above, the Parks & Recreation Department, in concurrence

with the recommendation from the Public Arts Advisory Panel and the Greater Augusta Arts
Council, recommends to move forward with the four vendors mentioned above.
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